

HILTINGBURY SCHOOLS PTA





Welcome back to another school year. Hopefully you, and your children, have started to settle into the school routine.

The PTA have already held our first committee of the year with the Head teachers of both schools. This year the schools have asked us to raise funds towards an outside area, to enhance the children's learning experiences. We are hoping to share more details around these plans with you shortly.

The Autumn term is an extremely busy term for the PTA with a lot of events to pack in. We are currently busy planning some of our first face to face events since the pandemic began. We are all looking forward to the return of the ever popular Quiz and Pizza night at the junior school in October and we have also been busy working with Sparks Ellison to plan and organise the Spooks and Sparks firework event for November. We have reduced the number of attendees this year to allow more spacing between families, so grab tickets now to avoid disappointment!

As well as this we are starting to prepare for the AGM on 7 October. If you are interested to hear about what we did last year, or you'd like to join the committee, then please email us and we'll send you the invite details to the virtual meeting.

Second Hand Uniform



Browse our second hand uniform on our web site. Just click on "Shop" at the top of the page and select "Uniform and Merchandise" from the drop down list.

Fund Raising 2021/22



Sponsorship & Donations £15

THE REAL PROPERTY.

Upcoming Events



AGM 70ct

Annual meeting to report the years performance

Quiz & Pizza 8 Oct

Return of our popular Quiz night to test your knowledge

Spooks & Sparks 4 Nov

Family Firework event and Spooky Disco

Craft Packs On sale soon

Craft packs to keep your children entertained during the October half term

Christmas Trees On sale soon

Locally sourced Nordman fir trees

Christmas Fair 4 Dec

Festive Fair for all the family

Contact Details



info.hspta@gmail.com



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Thank you to Sparks
Ellison for helping
organise and supporting
our Spooks and Sparks
firework event